## RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>February 23, 2016</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of A Resolution approving the issuance of a Music Festival permit to the Warehouse Church for Sunday, May 1st, 2016 at the Phillips Park Pavilion area from 9:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

**VOTE: 3-0** 

Submitted By Alderman Scheketa Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate